
 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael Del Grande 
     

         Michael Del Grande 

       Trustee, Ward 7 

Email: michael.delgrande@tcdsb.org   Voicemail/Fax: (416) 512-3407 

 

 

To: Angela Kennedy, Chair of the Board  
 
Re: Notice of Motion – Parent/Student Bill of Rights  
 
From: Michael Del Grande, Trustee Ward 7  
 
Date: October 20, 2016  

 
Whereas: A parent/Student Charter Committee was struck by the Board in 2013 with 
approved terms of reference 
 
Whereas: The committee made up of trustees, staff, parents and students met several 
times throughout 2014 
 
Whereas: The final output and recommendation of the committee did not report back to 
the Board of Trustees 
 
Be It Resolved that: 
 
That the Director bring forward to the Board the final committee submission as vetted by 
the Board's legal counsel to the Board of Trustees and that the documents be sent out 
for public feedback before coming back to the Board. 
 
 
https://www.tcdsb.org/FORPARENTS/Pages/Parent-Student-Charter-of-Rights-
Committee.aspx 
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